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SPRINGFIELD, Ill. (AP) - Three environmental groups have filed a lawsuit claiming the Illinois Department of 
Natural Resources granted a permit for a sand mind planned for land adjacent to Starved Rock State Park 
without fully considering its effects.

The Sierra Club, Prairie Rivers Network and Openlands said Wednesday that the lawsuit was filed in 
Springfield.

The DNR in November granted a permit to Mississippi Sand LLC for the 80-acre open-pit mine. The mine still 
needs a permit from the state Environmental Protection Agency.

The suit claims the DNR failed to follow its own guidelines in considering the mine's effects on vegetation, fish 
and wildlife, land values, air and water pollution and the local economy.

DNR spokesman Chris McCloud said the department hadn't yet reviewed the lawsuit and declined further 
comment.

Copyright 2012 The Associated Press. All rights reserved. This material may not be published, broadcast, 
rewritten or redistributed.

All content © Copyright 2000 - 2012 WorldNow and WREX. All Rights Reserved. 
For more information on this site, please read our Privacy Policy and Terms of Service. 
 
Persons with disabilities who need assistance with issues relating to the content of this station's public 
inspection file should contact Administrative Assistant Trista Truesdale at (815) 335-7856. Questions or 
concerns relating to the accessibility of the FCC's online public file system should be directed to the FCC at 
888-225-5322, at 888-835-5322 (TTY) or at fccinfo@fcc.gov.

Page 1 of 1

12/12/2012http://www.wrex.com/story/20329354/groups-file-lawsuit-over-mine-near-starved-rock


